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RENOVATION OF FRONT ENTRANCE 
 

Please be advised that the entrance flooring to the 

Clubhouse will start replacement works commencing 

coming Monday 18th September 2023. It should take 

about one week.  

 

There may be some inconvenience entering the 

Clubhouse or Changing rooms. We apologize for any 

inconvenience caused during this period. 
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